
 
 
 

 
 

 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  
Next meeting will be November 19, 2020 7PM—Masks 

and Social Distancing Required. 
 

Mike Voboril, Tim Delsman, Ned 

Ratterman, Dave Sherman, Leo 

Holthouse, Marco Vela, Bert White, Tom 

Heriza, and Charlie Vaughan 

 

 

THERE IS STILL TIME TO COME JOIN 
FATHER SURESH IN A FAITH FORMATION 
CLASS, (The Search) on Tuesdays at 
1:30PM in the Parish Hall. The Search, 
leads people to the deepest questions of 
the human heart, exploring the meaning 

and purpose of life, life and death, sorrow and 
happiness, science and faith. Come join in!! 
 

.Come join us for an hour of 
prayer and Adoration, Friday 
November 13th at 6:00PM to 
7:00PM. Let us pray for healing 
and peace for our country in this 
troubled time. 

 

Father will begin taking communion to the 

shut ins at Meadow Brook starting Friday, 

November 13th. 

2020 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

We have just completed the second month of the 2020 

Bishop’s Annual Appeal. Our parish and mission 

participation is currently: 

St. Francis de Sales Cathedral: 133.78% with pledges at 

112.94% of target 

St. Therese Mission: 71.03% with pledges at 43.36% of 

target 

St. Anthony Mission: 22.60% with pledges at 22.6% of 

target 

With your help, we can assure the continued support of 

many important diocesan and parish programs that help 

thousands in our diocese every year. For those who are 

not Registered or if you are and did not receive a packet 

in the mail, we encourage you to pick up an Appeal packet 

at any exit of the Church.  

For more information, please visit the diocesan website: 

dioceseofbaker.org. 

TURKEY DINNER TODAY!! 

Don’t forget to come and 

pick up your  turkey 

dinner today! Pick up 

location is in the rear of 

the  church, in front of the elevator 

door. Have your ticket(s) ready for the 

runners.  

PICK UP  TIMES ARE FROM 2-4pm 

 

 

 

 

In honor of our Veterans, the office will be 

closed Wednesday, November 11th.  We will 

return on Thursday the 12th  at 9:00AM. 

The office will be closed  

November 26th—27th for 

Thanksgiving.  We will be 

back Monday, Nov. 30th 


